
FEC Meeting 

November 3, 2017 

Schoolhouse 

 
In Attendance:   See attached sheet 
 
Welcome and Call to Order:  Mary Mecham 
 
Approval of Minutes: 10/6/2017 
 
Presidency Report: 
*Budget:                              Kathy Brooksby 
Continuing to meet with Patti to reconcile receipts. A few from carnival still outstanding, but already 
earmarked in budget.  
*Fundraising:                      Candace Lierd 
See below….$1600 coming in! 
*Volunteer Opportunities  Jessy Feveryear 
Inspirations will need several more volunteers. The judging night will be January 15.  
*Coordinators:             Kimberlee Skarda 
No news for coordinators 
 
Reporting on Recent Events: 
 

 Box Top Contest 10/9-10/13 
Great participation from families this year: $1250 submitted in box tops! Winning classrooms are 
Wyatt and Fondell AM. These classes will receive a cookie party from Chik-Fil-A with the cow 
mascot in attendance. Aizawl party will be planned for the top 30 box top students.  

 Red Ribbon Week (Oct. 24-27) Tana Thompson 
All went well, no assembly this year. Next year, if assembly is scheduled, put it on Monday so no 
conflict with Halloween parties on Friday.  

 Chick-Fil-A Night (Oct. 25): Candace Lierd 
Parents spent a total of $1700 at the new Lehi location, which translates into $350 give back to our 
schoolhouse. Thank you, RA families! One of our best nights. 
 
Upcoming Committee Events 

 White Ribbon Week (11/13-11/17) Marsha Lindsey 
Volunteers for lunch time activities would be appreciated. Every day will have a slogan that will be 
posted on the FB page for parents to ask students about.  

 Classic Skate Night, November 16 
Advertising on FB page and signs; FEC will provide cookies.  
 
Discussion Items: 

 Christmas Food Drive  
Alyson Harper is coordinating with Tabitha’s Pantry this year, and we will receive more bins up front 
thanks to the incredible response from last year. The food drive will run from Dec 4-8. Anyone who would 
like to spend an hour weighing food starting at 10 am on Dec 8 is welcome. This will determine the grade 
that will earn a free dress week for the most donations in pounds.  
Parent Education Night 
Looking ahead to March, Mary will contact Chris Yadon from Defending Innocence project. This will be a 
parents only event; no students, please.  
 

Next Meeting: Friday, December 1, @ 8:00 a.m. in the Faculty Lounge        


